Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

Mariflor Subd., Brgy. Del Remedio, San Pablo City, Region IV-A V

LAGUNA 3 DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
BAGONG PILIPINAS

June 9, 2025

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND ALL CONCERNED

The Department of Public Works and Highways Laguna 3 District Engineering Office, San
Pablo City notifies all prospective bidders and all concerned that the time for the Pre-Bid
Conference for Civil Works has been adjusted.

SCHEDULE OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE FOR
25DP0088 — 25DP0094

FROM ! TO
June 11, 2025 June 11, 2025
10:00 A.M. 03:00 P.M.

This adjustment is made to accommodate the Central Office Tree Planting Activity scheduled
on the same date.

All concerned parties are advised to take note of this change and make the necessary
arrangements. Your understanding and cooperation in support of this environmental initiative
are greatly appreciated.

nce and information of all concerned.

NEL B. CABI LAS

BAC Chairperson
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